
Maths Shed 

 

Children in school all have access to Maths Shed via personalised log in details. The specific 

year group resources all link to the White Rose Maths Scheme which is used in school. 

Teachers will use this platform to set specific times tables for children to practise and focus 

on at home.  

Homework will also be set using this platform when a unit of work is finished. Teachers are 

able to see and monitor how the children are doing, with the tasks they set, and can see 

how often they are accessing the platform. 

This is a valuable resource that can be used both in the classroom and at home. 

 


